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Web Site relaunched 

We are pleased to let you know that our Web Site 
(stithiansshow.org.uk) has today been relaunched with a new fresh 
appearance and more intuitive menu structure. 

At this time of year certain aspects, such as the Kelly's and Newell's 
Entertainment Areas and Cornish Mutual Countryside Area, are still 
to be fully finalised and details of those will be added as soon as 
possible. 
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We hope to add the first few schedules to the site very shortly but 
these are currently awaited from the printer. Schedules will then be 
added as they are produced by the printer over the next couple of 
months. 

This is the first major overhaul for several years and every effort has 
been made to ensure that it is accurate and fully functional. There is 
an A-Z index as well as the menu and some Frequently Asked 
Questions (FAQs) can be found under the menu item “about”. 

If you should find anything that appears strange or have ideas for 
additional information that you would wish to see and which is not 
apparent on the site or in the FAQs please do contact our 
Webmaster, Vyv Toms (vyv.toms@stithiansshow.org.uk). 

Further eNewsletters will be issued to advise when schedules are 
available and we will also let you know the entertainment line ups 
once they are further advanced. 

We hope you will enjoy using our new site.  

  
  

Legal Information 

Stithians Agricultural Association Ltd 
Phone: 01209861073 
E-mail: newsletter@stithiansshow.org.uk 

Company limited by guarantee 
Company registered in England number 
7585178 
Charity registration number 1141715 
VAT registration number: 501 2855 81 
Registered Office: 
3 Chapel Street, Redruth, TR15 2BY 

If you do not want to receive the newsletter any longer, you can unsubscribe here . 

  
 


